
 
 

THE BAINBRIDGE ISLAND FIRE DEPARTMENT NEEDS YOUR HELP! 
2018 STRATEGIC PLANNING PUBLIC OUTREACH GROUP 

 
The Bainbridge Island Fire Department will be updating its Strategic Plan in 2018.  
We are soliciting feedback from Bainbridge Island residents and business owners 
regarding our services and any improvements we can implement to better serve 
you. 

 
DATES:   MARCH 28TH & 29TH 

TIMES:  6:00 – 8:00 pm (Dinner provided) 
LOCATION:  Station 23, 12985 Phelps Road 
 

We ask that participants attend BOTH sessions. If you are interested in 
participating, or would like to learn more, please contact Ed Kaufman at 
ekaufman@bifd.org or (206-451-2037) no later than 5:00 PM on March 23.   

mailto:ekaufman@bifd.org

